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Our Mission 

“Suncoast Charities for Children 

is a 501(c)(3) organization that 

provides annual grants to the 

Suncoast Foundation for the 

construction, capital 

improvements, and special 

projects for local non-profit 

agencies that provide services for 

children and  adults 

with special needs.” 
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Receiving Our Support 

 

 

 

 

March 8, 2021 
 
iXROVER 
Attn: Peter Kral 
3500 Pembrook Dr.  
Sarasota, FL 34239 
 
Dear Peter: 
 
Thank you for your generous donation of an  iXROVER multi-functional outdoor stroller 
and bike trailer in support of the Thunder By The Bay Music & Motorcycle Festival’s silent 
auction.  
 
Last year the Coronavirus pandemic limited our fundraising efforts, while the need for 
program and service funding significantly increased among all the local non-profit agencies 
funded by Suncoast Charities for Children.  Your donation helped us raise additional 
revenue that will have a far reaching impact on over 8,000 children, teens, and adults with 
special needs.  
 
Thanks again for your generosity and support.  Our community is fortunate to have a 
business like your, and I wish you much success! 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Lucy V. Nicandri 
 
Lucy V. Nicandri  
Executive Director 
 
 
 


